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COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA 

Department of Education

April 25, 2014

TO:  Division Superintendents

FROM:  Patricia I. Wright, Superintendent of Public Instruction



SUBJECT:  Learn24VA Digital Learning Portal



The Virginia Department of Education, with support from the Virginia College Savings Plan, is currently
developing Learn24VA, a digital learning portal designed to address the needs of students, educators, and
families across the Commonwealth. Learn24VA will aggregate and deliver a collection of Web-based tools,
applications, content, and courses to provide 24/7 access to high-quality learning resources. The site will launch
initially with resources developed by the Department; however, we would like to identify other high-quality
digital resources developed locally that may be useful to other school divisions.

If you have a digital resource that you are willing to share with other divisions and would like considered for
Learn24VA, please contact Jean Weller, instructional technology specialist, via e-mail at
jean.weller@doe.virginia.gov or by phone at (804) 225-2825.
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